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Calendar of Events 
September 
14 - Ministers’ Meeting - 10:30 am 
16 - Bi-vocational Ministers’ Breakfast - 8:00 am 
19 - Executive Committee Meeting - 6:00 PM 
21 - Ministers’ Meeting - 10:30 am 
26 - Coffee County Mobile Food Pantry 
28 - Ministers’ Meeting - 10:30 am 

Annual Church Profiles are 
due by September 21. 

 

Please encourage your church 
Clerk to complete your profile. 

 
Please call our office if you  

have any questions.  

CCBA Annual Meeting 
 

October 12 
6:30-8:30 pm 

 

Place: Ino Baptist Church 
 

Speaker: Dr. Daniel Wilson 
 

Theme: Prayer 
 

Scripture: Matthew 21:13 
 

Weekly Ministers’ Meetings 
will begin September 14 at 

10:30 at our office. 
 

Upcoming Meetings: 
 

September 14 - Speaker: Kit Johnson 
 

September 21– Speaker: Bruce Williams 
 

September 28 - Topic: Sunday School 

Bi-vocational Ministers’ 
Breakfast 

 

September 16 at 8:00 am 

CCBA Office 
 

RSVP by September 13 

 

Coffee County Mobile  
Food Pantry 

 

Last Tuesday of every month 
 

Applications are available at  
our office.  

 

Call our office to find out 
how your church can be  

involved in this  

Future Events to Remember 
 

October - Minister Appreciation Month  
and Cooperative Program Month. 

 

November 4 - RA Camp at the Vineyard  
 

November 6 - World Day of Prayer 
 

November 13-20 - OCC Collection Week 

2023 Myers-Mallory  
State Missions Offering/Week of 

Prayer for State Missions 
 

September 10-17, 2023 

Our total number of people  
participating in the  

Prayer Walk was 549. 
 

Thank you so much for your help with    
Prayer Walk on August 20. I pray that we 

will continue our prayers for them through-
out the year. These are truly serious times 
for our children and if Christians do not 

stand in the gap for them, certainly no one 
else will. As Christians, we must take a 

stand and encourage others to stand also.  

September 27 

Newsletter 
September 14, 2023 

Executive 
Committee 

Meeting 
Sept 19, 6:00 


